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23rd April 2020 
 
Hello Yellow Class, 
 
How are you all? I am sorry we never got to say goodbye before we got told we had to stay home to 
keep safe. I hope you have all been helping your mums and dads around the house. 
 
I also hope that you have been having a go at doing some reading and 
maths challenges as well to keep practising all the amazing learning you 
had been doing when we were in school.  
 
I have been busy reading books myself and making sure I have been 
letting Charlie know how fantastic you all had been until school had to 
close for a little while so you mums and dads know how well you did this 
year when we were at school. 
 
On Wednesday I had my baby boy. When it is safe and we can go back to 
school I will bring him in to say hello and meet you all.  
 
I hope you all are enjoying spending this time with your family. See you all soon. 
 
From Kerry  

 


